
Check out our website! 
www.washingtonbaptist.org 

 
     Our Staff: 
      Rev. Trent Henson— Pastor 
      Rev. Braxton Kubasko— Associate Pastor 
      Rev. Dave Dupree– Minister of Worship & Sr. Adults 
      Mr. Matthew Moore– Minister of Youth 

3500 N. Hwy 14  
Greer, SC 29651-5321 

(864)895-1510 

May 25, 2025 
Sunday School Attendance:                            301                  
Church Attendance:                AM 359 PM 136 
Sunday’s offering:                                        $33,808.16 
Online Giving 5/21-5/31:                    $12,210.00 
Total Offerings Received:                                          $46,018.16 
Budget Offering Received                                                      $29,169.00 
Budget Offering Required                                                     $26,300.00 
Designated*:                                                                     $15,754.17 
Kingdom Vision (Including memorials)                               $15,733.17 
Annie Armstrong Offering               $1.00 
Food Pantry             $20.00 
Reimbursements:                                                           $1,094.99 
Wed. Supper (5/21 & 5/28)        $1,027.00 
Supplies              $67.99 

——————————————————————- 
June 1, 2025 
Sunday School Attendance:                            328                  
Church Attendance:               AM 420  PM 107 
Sunday’s offering:                                        $20,660.50 
Online Giving 6/1-6/4:                      $9,174.00 
Total Offerings Received:                                          $29,834.50 
Budget Offering Received                                                      $26,482.00 
Budget Offering Required                                                     $26,300.00 
Designated*:                                                                      $3,352.50 
Kingdom Vision (Including memorials)                                $3,315.00 
Gifts to Jesus              $37.50 
Reimbursements:                                                                        -0-  
    
*Designated funds: Approved projects are Building Fund & Special Projects. 
**Special offerings as designated by the Board of Deacons. 
The work of our church is supported entirely by the faithful giving of our members. 

 
THIS WEEK AT WASHINGTON: 

Sunday, June 8th-  
  8:30 am  Early Morning Worship Service 
  9:45 am   Sunday School 
 10:45 am  Morning Worship Service 
  6:00 pm  Evening Worship Service    
  6:00 -7:00pm Kingdom Kids   
Monday, June 9th- 
  6:00 am  Men’s Monday Morning Bible Study-Lg. Conf. Rm. 
  7:00 am  Men’s Prayer Time- Room 211 
  7:00 pm  Deacon’s Meeting-Large Conference Room 
Tuesday, June 10th- 
  9:30 am & 7:00 pm Ladies Prayer Time-Prayer Chapel 
 11:30 am  Keenagers-Picnic Shelter 
Wednesday, June 11th- 
  6:15 pm  Youth Bible Study 
  6:45-8:00 pm Handbell Rehearsal - Handbell Room 
  7:00 pm  Western Night 
   Young Adult Ministry-New Parlor 
  8:00 pm  Adult Choir Rehearsal 
Friday, June 13th 
 6:00-8:00 pm RA Fishing Trip 
Saturday, June 14th-  
      8:00-9:30 am Food Pantry Open   
   (USDA is an equal opportunity employer and provider.) 
 8:00-9:45 am Clothes Closet Open     
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The  
Window 

“A family of committed believers linked by 
love, and dedicated to sharing Christ with 
our community and the world.” 

We are in the process of forming a     
Medical Team @ WBC. The purpose of 
this team is to be able to help someone 
who is having a medical emergency @ 

WBC before EMS arrives. This team will 
consist of nurses, doctors, EMT’s, anyone 
who has up to date CPR training. Please 
pray about serving on this team. If inter-

ested please contact Hugh Sistare  
@ 864-979-6057.  

 
Personnel 

Committee 

Meeting 
——- 

Wednesday, June 

11th at 6:00pm 

Small Conference 

Room 
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Thanks to all of you for your continued support.  
We need all spring and summer items, especially         

children’s clothing all sizes.  We are in need of men’s 
shoes.  A special thank you again to Joel Morris  

for some needed repairs. 
Thank you & God Bless,  Evelyn Lynn 

WMU MINISTRY TEAM 
The WMU is sponsoring a mission trip to Phoenix Baptist 

Church in Lansing, NC on July 27-31, 2025.  Those who wish 
to go on the trip will need to sign up by Sunday, June 8th.  We 
will meet the following week to discuss the details with adults 
and youth planning to go.  Please sign up on the sign up sheet 
in the hall behind the sanctuary, if you are interested in going.  
The cost per person will be kept to a minimum, due to Mission 

organizations in the church that plan to help fund the trip.  
Please pray and give to help support this mission trip. 

__________________ 
 

Thanks go out to all of those who contributed to our mission 
supplies for this month! We were able to bless Greer  

Community Ministries with much needed health supplies!  
We are the hands and feet 

of Jesus!  

Servants of Christ,  
The WMU Ministry Team 

Food Pantry Report:  
We had a busy month in May with five Saturday’s.  We 
were able to serve 337 clients who represent 1224 family 
members.  God continues to bless us with the food we 

need and the volunteer workers  
and distribute it.  Blessings to all.  

Trent’s Two Cents:  
Trent and his family are on vacation this week. Please pray for them as 
they are away.  Trent will be back in the office on Monday, June 9th. 
Please contact Braxton, Dave, or Matthew if you need anything.   

 
 

Thank you! 
Dear Trent and Church Family, 
Thank you for your prayers. Phone calls, texts and cards.  I have been    
coming in late and leaving early because scented products are causing my 
liver to ache.  I miss speaking with you and receiving your hugs.  Please 
keep praying for me. 
                                Love, Penny Noland 

A BIBLE FOR EVERY BELIEVER 
It is illegal to own, print, import, or distribute Farsi Bibles in Iran.  
A Bible smuggler was killed while bringing God’s Word into the 
country, and Christians have been imprisoned there for printing 
and distributing Bibles.  Will you help meet this need?  
Vom.org/SendHisWord 

PRAYER FOCUS-  Sub-Saharan African Peoples:  
Mozambique is a country on the eastern side of Africa that has a 
diverse culture and uses Portuquese as the trade language.  Pray 
the Lord would raise up a person who is willing to engage the city 
of Maouto with kingdom work, coming alongside local believers to 
cast a vision for reaching the city with the gospel.  Pray peace 
would return to Mozambique as it has undergone various types of 
unrest over the past few years. (Source: Missions Mosaic Prayer     
Patterns, page 33, May, 2025)   
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~Kubasko Korner~ 
Seven days from now, on June 11th, we’ll be celebrating our third annual Western Night—
a fun evening of food, fellowship, and a chance to give to a Gospel cause that’s dear to our 
hearts. This year, once again, we are raising funds for Lemhi River Cowboy 
Church in Tendoy, Idaho.     
If you pull it up on a map, Tendoy is tucked away in what many call Big Sky Country—
one of the most beautiful, rugged, and spiritually underserved areas of our nation. I’ve     
always loved that part of the country for its wide-open landscapes and pioneering spirit. But 
beyond its beauty, it’s a place where churches are few and far between. 
 Near Tendoy, there are just a handful of Bible-preaching churches. Two are in the town of 
Salmon—about twenty minutes away—where Pastor Mike Palmer, who also leads Lemhi 
River Cowboy Church, pastors Salmon Valley Baptist Church. Beyond that, the next    
closest church is over an hour and a half away. This reminds us: we don’t always have to 
cross oceans to find people who need the Gospel—sometimes we just have to cross state 
lines.  
The people in the Lemhi Valley are searching for hope, and that’s why I’m so excited we 
get to be part of supporting LRCC. Their work reminds me of the Apostle Paul’s appeal 
when he was raising support for the church in Jerusalem:  
“Each one must give as he has decided in his heart, not reluctantly or under compulsion, 
for God loves a cheerful giver.” —2 Corinthians 9:7  
Paul also reminded the Corinthians of their ongoing responsibility to support Gospel       
ministry (see 1 Corinthians 16:2 and 2 Corinthians 9:5). As we give, Scripture promises that 
God will bless us—not always in material ways, but in ways that strengthen our faith and 
knit us together in His mission. We’ve seen God’s faithfulness time and again here at 
Washington, and this is another opportunity to respond with thankful, generous hearts.  
So come out next week for Western Night! Bring a dessert, enjoy the fellowship, and most     
importantly—come ready to give as the Lord leads. Let’s share the blessings we’ve             
received with the people of the Lemhi Valley.  
     In service of Christ,  
     Braxton Kubasko    
     (Braxton@washingtonbaptist.org) 
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Sunday, June 8th: 
 
Extended Session Workers: 
8:30 am– Abigail Butts, Sarah Coker and Katelyn 
Strange 
10:45 am– Tammy Wade, Katie Yancar, Kristi 
Mathis, Abby Ayers and Betsy & Freddy Couch 
6:00 pm-Cheryl Moore and Brandi Moore 
Computer Check-In: 
8:30 am– Jordan Johnson 
Sunday School– Ross da Silva 
10:45 am– Travis Barbare 
6:00 pm- Ross da Silva 
Ushers for June: 
Andrew Brown, Mike O’Bryant, Johnathan Perry 
and Hugh Sistare (meet in vestibule by 8:20) 
Safety Team: 
Vestibule 
8:15-10:30-Chet McAbee 
10:30-12:00-Byron Henson 
5:30-7:00-Mitchell Whiteside 
Fellowship Hall 
8:15-10:30-Ronnie Barbare 
10:30-12:00-Will Ayers (Lock all doors at 11) 
Children Area (Lock All Doors @ 11:00) 
8:15-10:30-Ronnie Styles 
10:30-12:00-Marvin Woodward 
Youth Doors 
8:15-10:30-Ronnie Barbare 
10:30-12:00– Will Ayers 
Children Area & Lock All Doors At 6:05 
5:45-7:00-  Mike O’Bryant 
Golf Cart 
8:00-12:00–  Benjamin Van Patton/Harold Wade 
5:30-7:00– Harold Wade   
Wednesday - June 10th: 
Vestibule: 6:45-8:00-  Joe Aughtry 
Children-6:45-8:00- Mike O’Bryant 
Youth Doors-6:45-8:00- Jim Cason 
Golf Cart-6:30-8:00- Claudia Burkhalter 
Children’s Check-In- 6:00 pm– OPEN 

Our Next Keenagers Meeting is this Tuesday, June 10 @ 11:30 with a 
“Cookout at the Picnic Shelter” (weather permitting). We have a great 
program lined up with special guest “Miz Molly”. Award winning speaker, 
humorist, and author, Miz Molly (Carol Allen) inspires audiences with her 
unique style and witty humor.  You’ll laugh out loud at one of the country’s 
funniest humorists. She’s appeared on TV and on stages all across America. 
Straight from Possum Holler, Tennessee, Miz Molly keeps you laughing 

Possum Holler style and has a passion for inspiring others and helping them to forget their 
troubles – at least for a little while. So, if you want to laugh and get lost in the wit and     
humor of Miz Molly, join her for a side-splitting time. Sign up on the bulletin board as   
usual!   
Save the Date for our Sr Adult Retreat! We are going to change things up and have a      
one-day retreat here on the church campus so that many more can participate this year. 
Our theme is “Planting Shade Trees.” We will have some special guests and interesting 
presentations that I know you will really enjoy. We will have the one-day retreat on our 
regular Keenagers date of Tuesday, October 10. More details to come! 
I love serving with all of you! Dave 

Moore News....  
Brandi and I want to thank everyone who has prayed for our family these past few days.  We 
also want to thank everyone who has signed up for meals and donated money, diapers, etc. 
The love and generosity that this church shows is incredible and we have been touched by it 
and are extremely grateful to be at WBC.    
 
Please continue to pray for our youth at Centrifuge. Pray that they would be strengthened by 
God’s Word and that Christ be glorified.   

            ~Matthew     
              (matthew@washingtonbaptist.org) 

HENDERSON’S LOVE OFFERING  
We will be taking the 5th Sunday Love Offering for the Henderson’s on June 29th.  

If you would like to help Kerry & Neltia with their ministry please make checks payable 
to Kerry Henderson.  DO NOT make checks to WBC. If you are using as a tax donation, 

please make check payable to Barnabas International– in memo line put ‘For Kerry      
Henderson.’ If you would prefer to give online go to: give.barnabas.org/support/kerry-
neltia-henderson OR mail checks made to their new address: 2610 Old Covington Rd., 

Conyers GA 30013  

 

Constitution Committee News: 
After many months of prayerful research, meetings, 
and work, the Constitution Committee has put     
together another portion of the church By-Laws to 
present for your consideration. 
 
The updated Article IV of the By-Laws will be     
available on Wednesday, May 21, 2025 for you to 
read and formulate your questions.  We are plan-
ning to conduct a Q&A session on Wednesday    
evening (date to be announced) to address this   
document.  This will then be presented to the 
church for approval/disapproval at the June 2025 
business meeting. 
 
Please feel free to reach out to any member of the 
Constitution Committee with your questions/
concerns regarding this document.  Members are; 
Rick Bagwell, Chair; Fred Brown;  Connie Gant;  
David O’Shields; Bob Vervaet; and Steve Church, 
Deacon Appointed. 

This past Sunday, we  
recognized Disaster       
Relief Sunday to increase      
awareness of Disaster       
Relief ministries and give 
encouragement to those who 
give their time and effort to 
serve the Lord by serving 
those in crisis. Disaster   
Relief volunteers are        
missionaries who share the 
love and hope of Jesus bringing health, hope, and 
healing to those in crisis because it's not “if" another 
storm will come… it’s when.  (1 Peter 4:10-11)  
 
If you are interested in being a part of our local DR 
group, the next training is this fall on October 11th at 
Concord Baptist Church in Anderson. See Chad 
Cooper or register online if interested in joining.  


